
Jetking 
Date: 26th March 2020 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001 

Scrip Code: BSE -— 517063 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing   

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015   

We would like to inform you that, in lieu of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID19) outbreak which 

has been declared a pandemic, the Company is taking various measures to ensure the safety 

and wellbeing of all employees and is ensuring compliance with the directives issued by the 

Central Government, State Governments and local administration in this regard. 

The Company has already adopted Work from Home for all employees to minimize the risk 

and contain the spread of COVID19. The duration of this lockdown will depend upon 

directives to be further issued by the respective Government authorities in this regard. The 

Company will continue to closely monitor the situation and take appropriate action as per 

regulatory guidance. 

The impact, if any, on the operations of the Company cannot be assessed at this stage. 

You are requested to kindly take the above information on your record. 

Yours faithfully, 

For Jetking Infotrain Limited 

Sd/- 

Deepak Savalge 

Company Secretary 
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